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Happy Friday Eagle Families -

One more week to go. It's hard to believe that we are in our last week
before Winter Break. | hope everyone is well and excited for the break.

We have a lot of fun events next week. Our students will get to go book
shopping for some fun reading over the break. We also have pajama day
next Friday the 22nd. Make sure you have your favorite PJ's washed and
ready to wear next week!

We will also have a visitor from our School Board as well. Dr. McDonald will
be out to see the classes and we will get to brag about how great it is to be
an Eagle.

| hope you all have a great weekend. Remember to get some rest, get
outside, and do a little reading as well. Have a great weekend. | will see you
all next week.

Pajama Day Friday, December 22
Winter Break December 23-January 7
Classes Resume Monday, Jan 8
Jan 15 No School
Martin Luther King Jr Da

- Mr. Miller




PAJAMA DAY

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 22

COME IN YOUR
PATJAMAS FOR A
COZLY DAY OF
LEARNING &
ENJOYING READING
TOGETHER




